
THE DANVILLE TOWN SERVICES COMMITTEE REQUESTS

YOUR INPUT AND PARTICIPATION

The Danville Selectboard has chartered a Town Services Committee composed of volunteers 
and Town employees who will research and recommend changes to existing Town services in 
our community.  This Committee may also recommend additional services.  Existing Town 
services considered for discussion at this time include wastewater and the overall organization 
of public works.  Additional services to be researched and discussed currently includes law 
enforcement and integration of drinking water utility.  The Committee's final recommendations 
will be presented to the Danville Selectboard which is solely responsible for acting on any of the
recommendations the Committee might make.

The Town Services Committee is hoping to hear from Danville residents about any thoughts you
have on these current Town services as well as any additional Town services you would like to 
see considered in this recently formed and temporary committee.

Please share your thoughts below to help us understand priorities and need as we work to 
improve our community for all Danville residents.

1. Please list any Town Services you would like to see offered, considered or cut in Danville

2. Do you have any thoughts to share regarding the current list of Town services to be 
discussed in the committee (wastewater, drinking water and, law enforcement)

3. Please list any additional thoughts or guidance for the committee and its intended goals
of improving Town services in our community.

Please Consider Attending the Town Services Committee Meetings

We hope you can attend the Town Services Committee Meetings which are open to the public.  Everyone is
invited and encouraged to attend and participate.

Check the committee web page for meeting times, agendas and other products
https://danvillevt.gov/boards-committees/town-services-committee/

Thank you for sharing your thoughts with us, we hope to see you at the meetings.


